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THE LIQUOR PERMIT OF: 

WEILAND’S TAVERN    
3820 WHITNEY AVENUE 

 HAMDEN, CT 
 

 
HAS BEEN 

SUSPENDED 
for the following dates: 

 

FEBRUARY 1, FEBRUARY 2, 
FEBRUARY 3, FEBRUARY 4, 

FEBRUARY 5 & FEBRUARY 6, 2007 
 

This suspension has been imposed for violation of 
 the following statutes or regulations: 

 

30-6-A23(a)(1) Sanitation 
30-6-A24(a) Conduct of permit premises 

30-53 Permit not recorded 
30-6-B25a Daily records 


